
HB 1272 Harford County – Alcoholic Beverages – Resort Complex License 

Testimony on behalf of Delegate Johnson and Delegate Lisanti 

Economic Matters 

February 17, 2020 

 

The bill creates a new class of alchol license for Harford County that is being requested for a 

large scale economic development project in our County. 

The language mirrors that of Anne Arundel County and Charles County. 

The project is of at least 10 acres under one owner with facilities that include lodging, 

conference space, meeting space and training facilities to be used by ARC of Harford County. 

The Harford County Council is expected to announce it’s general support of the project by the 

end of the week 


